
Bethany Green HOA 
Pool and Tennis Amenities: 2018 

 
The Pool will open Saturday, May 5, and is planned to close on Sunday, September 23, 2018. 

 
Please take a few minutes to review the following information. 

 
 The Clubhouse will not be open for general use for the 2018 pool season.  If you would like to use the 

Clubhouse, please contact any Board member and we will be happy to provide the code to access the 

building. 

 

 The pool gate code is 1456.  Please be sure to close the pool gate behind you as we want to provide a 

safe and secure environment for our neighborhood, and be certain that children cannot enter the pool 

unsupervised. 

 

 When using the pool, PLEASE put down the umbrellas and clean tables and chairs after use.  

Umbrellas left open during storms are oftentimes broken, and we want to minimize replacement 

expense!  Please treat the Association pool area as you would treat your own home, and there are no 

lifeguards or paid staff to clean up after Bethany Green homeowners!   

 

 If you notice the pool or tennis garbage overflowing, please take it out to the garbage cans in the 

parking lot.  It is our responsibility as homeowners to keep our Common areas clean and free of bugs, 

animals, and other pests that may be attracted to garbage left undisposed of. 

 

 For those of you who enjoy an evening swim, there is a light switch located by the phone on the 

exterior wall of the Clubhouse.  Please use dry hands to turn it on and off, and please be sure to turn it 

off before leaving.  To be courteous to neighbors, please keep noise to a minimum after 10:00 PM. 

 

 It is the responsibility of each homeowner to supervise their children and their guests.  Children under 

12 must be accompanied by an adult.  There are additional rules posted near the entrance to the pool 

that in place for everyone’s safe and enjoyable use of our Pool and Clubhouse. 

 

 To reserve the Clubhouse for private functions, please contact any Board Member a minimum of one 

week prior to the requested date.  Due to the high use of the pool by many homeowners, there will be 

no private parties scheduled on Friday, Saturday or Sunday from 3:00 – 7:00 PM during the Summer.   

 

 There is a phone and first aid kit in case of emergency located next to the back door of the Clubhouse. 

 

 If there is a pool related emergency and you are unable to reach a Board member, please 

contact Bill with Advantage Pool at (770) 992-4322. 
 

Bethany Green HOA Board 2018 

James Haslam james.haslam@sixesmanagement.com  678.888.9935  
E.B. Peebles  ebpeebles@re-trans.com   
Russ Lipari Lipari2020@yahoo.com    
Mike Wells mwells56@hotmail.com    
Sudhir Javangula sudhir.javangula@sierra-cedar.com    
     
 


